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COMMUNICATIONS -2022 
 

The Club’s Communication report is fairly self-explanatory. We have a monthly Newsletter in 

which all board members and chairpersons keep the membership up-to-date with new projects 

and upcoming events. There is also a feature called “The Roving Reporter” where one 

member’s bio/background/ interests are shared with the club. 

 

We have an excellent website  thanks to chair Jo Facciolli which displays NJSFWC and GFWC 

logos. Please check us out at www.womanscluboflacey.org.  We have a photographer who 

shares photos with club members, have an ad in the Convention book, a display of signage and 

a pinwheel garden outside the Municipal Building for Prevent Child Abuse. We had a table with 

flyers and treats at Lacey Day our yearly town event for civic organizations and the public. 

 

Finally, we network with other organizations to work on projects and create awareness of our 

club. This year these included: a girl scout troop for an intergenerational project, Cookies for 

Cops, Pheasant Run Retirement Association  and the Lacey High School varsity cheerleaders for 

Operation Smile projects, and the Methodist and Presbyterian Churches for Operation : Warm 

Feet socks for Ukrainian Soldiers. 
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